
AAMC – Association of American Medical Colleges 

GSA Committee on Admissions (COA) Community Call 

February 17, 2022 
 

Meeting Chat Log: 

 

00:52:48    Judianne Kellaway: Other members of the Premed Experiences Resource Working Group are       

Michael Deibel, Jason D’Antonio, and Linda Berardo-Demo.  And we owe many thanks to NaShieka Knight from the 

AAMC for guiding us through this!! 

 

00:59:45    Doug Taylor: Students more adaptable to the new environment.  More able to change and adjust. 

 

01:00:10    Pierre Banks: Does the AAMC plan to add questions to the MSQ? 

 

01:00:22    Leila Harrison: Members of SRD Workgroup: Rachel Shore, Dana Dunleavy, Laura Fletcher, Roopal 

Kundu, Linda Beradi-Demo, Glen Fogerty, Tanisha Price-Johnson, Lisa Ellenbogen, Leila Harrison. 

 

01:02:02    Judianne Kellaway: Doug, thank you for the input.  Pierre also great idea-thank you! 

 

01:22:23    Tami Levin: Questions about Virtual Fair: tlevin@aamc.org or virtualfair@aamc.org -- sorry - my internet 

seems to have cut out briefly just as I was finishing speaking. 

 

01:22:50    Linda Nield: When would the “social justice” experience category and subcategories be added to 

application?  For 2023 or 2024 cycle? 

 

01:23:21    Linda Nield: Have an upcoming application workshop for pre-med students on Monday! 

 

01:24:16    Linda Nield: Thank-you 

 

01:25:22    Michael Ellison: Is there an updated admissions handbook? 

 

01:26:03    Michael Ellison: Thank you! 

 

01:32:28    Pierre Banks: Agreed. We start in July, and we are dealing with the same issues. 


